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May 26th, 2023 
 
Dear Families,  
 
This letter is to inform you about an administrator change at Michaelle Jean School for the 
2023/2024 school year.  
 
As of June 30th, 2023, I will be retiring and MJ will be welcoming Mr. Mark Hopkins as the new 
Principal.  
 
Please join me in making Mr. Hopkins feel welcome. He is coming from Kanetskare School and has 
many years experience with HWDSB.  
 
Thank you for being such a wonderful community. Although my time here has been short, it has 
been two of the best years of my career. I am so thrilled to have had the opportunity to work with 
Madame Osmond, the entire staff, students and families in this amazing community.  
 
Although I am very excited about my retirement and the joy it will bring, I will miss the students so 
much. They will forever have a very special place in my heart.   
 
Sincerely,  
Madame Constable 
Principal  
École Michaelle Jean 
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